
Using the BAER (Brainstem Auditory Evoked Response) test is very useful for:
Assessing the risk of congenital deafness 
Evaluating conduction through the brainstem and auditory nerve pathways 
Providing information about patients with lesions affecting the auditory nervous
system 
Monitoring a patient's status in the intensive care unit

HEARING
CLINIC
Our hearing clinic is here to test
specific dog and cat breeds as part of a
screening programmes for congenital
deafness and for pets where hearing
loss is suspected through the use of
the BAER test.

BAER Testing

01425 485615 admin@scvetspecialists.co.uk

This test is recommended for:
Dalmatians
English Setters
English Cocker Spaniels
Australian Cattle Dogs
Jack Russell Terriers  

Puppies can be tested as early as 5–6 weeks old.
Many dog breeders test litters to reduce the incidence of deafness. 
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£150 
£50 

Prices
For BAER 
For sedation if needed

Referring a case

To refer a patient, please scan the QR code or visit our website
scvetspecialists.co.uk and complete our simple, online form. 

If you have any questions about our clinic, please don’t hesitate to
reach out to our friendly team on 01425 485615 or by emailing
admin@scvetspecialists.co.uk
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